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REQUEST FORM
Additional Public Safety CCTV Cameras
Background

The following form allows individuals, businesses, or community groups to propose locations for additional coverage under the Public Safety CCTV Program.

To establish a consistent and logical approach to decision making, the City of Stonnington has developed an evaluation framework for additional cameras. All requests will be reviewed against the assessment criteria which have been developed in consultation with stakeholders from the Public Safety CCTV steering committee, including Victoria Police.

Requests will generally be responded to within two weeks. However, the installation of additional cameras can take over 12 months, depending on the cost and practicalities involved.
Please complete the Request Form (attached) and return to:

Security Management
City of Stonnington

PO Box 21 

Prahran 3181

Or email to:

council@stonnington.vic.gov.au 
REQUEST FORM
Contact Details

	Name
	

	Organisation (if applicable)
	

	Role (if applicable)
	

	Contact Email
	

	Contact Phone
	

	Date
	


Proposed Location(s)

	Question
	Response

	Proposed Location(s)

Attach map if possible
	

	What are the identified public safety issues?
	

	What evidence is available to demonstrate these issues are significant within the community?
	

	Are the issues likely to be ongoing or transient/temporary?
	

	Are the issues localised to one hotspot or spread over a broad area?
	

	How is CCTV expected to improve public safety?
	

	Has a source of funding been identified to support the proposed installation?
	

	Other than (or in addition to) CCTV, what other initiatives might improve public safety?
	


